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Tuesday 12th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
MERSEY CLASS 

 
PARENT CONSULTATIONS  - TUESDAY 26TH MARCH & WEDNESDAY 27TH MARCH 

 
There will be an opportunity to come into school to discuss your child’s progress on Tuesday 26th or Wednesday 
27th March 2024.. 
 
We will always try to give you an appointment to suit you but have to deal with requests on a first come first served 
basis so that we can also co-ordinate sibling appointments. 
 
Please use the link below, or scan the QR code, which will then take you straight to the appointment form where 
you can select your choice of time. There is also an option to provide any further information if required. It is 
recommended that a form is completed for each child in school, not per family. The form should only take a minute 
to complete. 

 
Click  https://forms.office.com/e/Eq4WxYc3T3  
 

QR Code:  
 

 
Please complete and submit this form BY MONDAY 18TH MARCH. The time allocations will then be issued by 
FRIDAY 22ND MARCH. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Jane Tinker 
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